
Dear SKS Families,  

Welcome to the 2025 – 2026 school year at St. Katherine of Siena.  We are so excited to begin another 

year filled with learning, community, and fun.  The SKS Home and School Association plays an important role in 

building that bridge between our families and the school by supporting our students, teachers, and staff.  

Throughout the school year, home and school sponsors different sales and run events that support and strengthen 

our school community.  We have many exciting events planned for this upcoming school year and look forward to 

making SKS the best it can be with your help! 

The SKS Home and School Association invites each family to join with a $10 annual membership donation 

per family.  Once your dues are received, you will be added to the H&S mailing list.  Active members will receive e-

mails with event details and volunteer opportunities.  Membership is required to participate in all Home and School 

activities, events, and dances.  Your annual H&S dues of just $10 per family goes back to our school and our 

children.  

 Your $10 annual dues along with our sales and events goes directly back to supporting our children.  

Thanks to your generosity during the 2024 – 2025 school year, SKS Home and School was able to give back to our 

teachers, students and to our NEW playground! Here is a list of what we were able to do because of your support! 

• 2 Teacher appreciation lunches 

• Teacher appreciation iced coffee and breakfast 

• Faculty Christmas gift cards 

• Student Appreciation gifts 

• Free pizza lunch 

• Free donut day 

• Polar express lunch 

• Water ice after Terranova testing 

• Principal and vice principal appreciation day gifts 

• 8th grade testing day, Confirmation and Communion retreat lunches 

• Field day - t-shirts, moon bounces, pizza lunch and water ice 

• 8th grade graduation t shirts 

• Free Muffins with Mom 

• Free Donuts with Dad 

• Student Council end of year gifts 

• $5000 playground donation 

• $1,750 in tuition raffles 

• $1,000 in high school tuition scholarships 

In addition to dues, we ask for volunteers.  Our events are made possible because of our dedicated parents 

and families.  Volunteering is also a wonderful way to meet other SKS families and to show our children the value of 

giving back.  If you are interested in volunteering or would like to contact us with questions or ideas, please email 

us at skshomesch@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your continued support, we are looking forward to a fun year ahead for our children! 

 
Cathleen Sanchez, President 
Jessica Collins, Vice President                                                                                     Sign up here! 
Lauren Lloyd, Secretary                                           https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScSrgvBuyx--XkUki4GOpNQzyOTF3KtXkyzxOIrZTdCGYREpw/viewform 

Susan Minniti, Treasurer 
Sarah McKenna, Special Lunch Coordinator 
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